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THANK YOU 
MASSACHUSETTS 

FOR PROTECTING OUR KIDS
AND COMMUNITIES FROM BIG TOBACCO

On June 1, Massachusetts will fully implement its historic law ending the sale 
of all flavored tobacco products, including menthol cigarettes. This bold action 
will stop the tobacco industry from targeting kids, African Americans and other 

communities with these deadly and addictive products. Menthol cigarettes 
have hooked generations of African Americans, resulting in high death rates 
from lung cancer, heart disease, stroke and other smoking-related illnesses. 
Thank you, Massachusetts, for leading the nation in acting to improve health 

and save lives for generations to come.
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